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I have been a resident of Coos County since 1977, and I love the clean air and 

outdoor recreation opportunities here. I oppose HB 3382 because it would allow the 

avoidance of land use and environmental regulations to fast track dredging of our 

Coos Bay. I think that will harm the living critters in the sand and waters. So please 

vote no on the port exemption bill. 

Thank you. 

Diane 


